
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING OF THE 

 
HISTORICAL PRESERVATION COMMITTEE 

 
OF THE CITY OF COSTA MESA 

 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Historical 

Preservation Committee of the City of Costa Mesa scheduled for 

Thursday, November 4, 2010, has been CANCELLED.  The next 

scheduled meeting will be on Thursday, December 9, 2010. 

 

Please contact the Recreation Division at (714) 754-5300 with any 

questions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 18, 2010 

 

 

 

 

 
 
    
Lisa McPherson  
Recreation Supervisor  
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